Candilaria Jackson

From: Cordell Hindler <cordellhindler@ymail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 3:55 PM

To: Human Resources

Subject: Public Comments

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.
Hello Candi,

| Have Some Comments for the Record

1. For the Upcoming Meeting in June, The Personnel Commission Should Revisit The Diversity and Inclusion Report
2. Also To Consider Having CPS HR Consulting To Work with Staff on Strategic Planning

Sincerely
Cordell



